Patrick Reilly
Chairman

Board of Fire Commissioners
C/O Fire Marshal Office

3 Primrose St.

Newtown, Ct. 06470

BOARD OF FIRE COMMISIONERS
TOWN OF NEWTOWN

Annual Dinner Meeting
October 28 2019 at 6:30 pm
Sal e Pepe Restaurant
97 South Main St. Newtown, CT. 06470

Meeting Opened By: Pat Reilly, Chairman at 6:30 pm

Commissioners Present: Pat Reilly, Tim Whelan, Jay Nezvesky and Ron Bolmer
Marshal’s Present: Rich Frampton & Dave Ober

Chiefs Present: Chris Ward, Bill Halstead & Andrew White

Chairman’s Comments: Pat Reilly wanted to take this time to thank all the commissioners for their hard work throughout
the year. All the commissioners worked really hard on their committees.

The Policy and Procedure committee worked especially hard going through their book of policies and they will continue
their work into next year. [

Truck Committee- making sure all the annual tests and work is done and all apparatus is in good working order. He also
announced that the new tanker went out to bid.

He wanted to thank the Hydrant and Radio committee- Also Chief Bill Halstead for his work with the New Radio project.
He thanked Budget Committee for their continued hard work.

Pat also commended and thanked the Fire Marshal's Office for all they do and also thanked Nancy Schreiner for the
Administrative work she has done.

Elections:

At the September 23, 2019 meeting Tim Whelan nominated Pat Reilly as a Civilian Commissioner, there were no other
nominations, and nominations were closed. Tabled until the October 28, 2019 meeting

10/28/19 Voted on and passed unanimously.

Tim Whelan made Nominated of Pat Reilly as Chairman, there were no other nominations. Nominations were closed.
Tabled until the October 28, 2019 meeting

10/28/19 Voted on and passed unanimously.

At the October 21, 2019 meeting Pat Reilly nominated Tim Whelan as Vice Chairman, there were no other nominations,
and nominations were closed. Tabled until the October 28, 2019 meeting

10/28/19 Voted on and passed unanimously.

A motion to adjourn made by: Pat Reilly

Seconded by: Tim Whelan

Passed unanimously

There being no further business the meeting adjourned at 7:36pm.
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